
 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well, next week is SATs week in Year 6. The children have 

worked incredibly hard over the course of the year and I would 

just like to wish them all the best for next week. If you have a 

child in Year 6 please try to find time over the weekend to 

practice some of the skills they have been learning in school 

and ensure pupils have a good night’s sleep and attend our 

free SATs Breakfast Club starting at 8.00am in the hall on  

Monday—Thursday. 

I have had a number of children tell us that they have been on 

holiday, yet parents have not completed a Leave of Absence 

form. Can I please remind parents that we take attendance 

matters very seriously and any holidays must be requested IN 

ADVANCE. The request will be declined as holidays cannot be 

authorised but it is still vital for our school records that we 

have the correct information. We do carry out home visits if 

we are concerned that a child isn’t in school and we haven’t 

heard anything from parents —this is part of our Safeguarding 

and Child Protection Arrangements.  

A huge well done to our school football team who remained 

unbeaten in the football league this season. 6 wins and 1 draw 

has ensured that Netherbrook are the league Champions :-) 

(We may share the honour with Northfield Road if they win 

their last two games). We have been exceptionally proud of 

the way the team have played together. Winning is always 

lovely, but the manner in which we participate is far more  

important. Well done to all the players and Mrs Barfoot and  

Mr Hanson who have organised the team this year.  

I have had more complaints about inconsiderate driving 

around school. Can I please remind parents to be careful and 

considerate of pedestrians when dropping off and collecting 

pupils at school. I have been informed that a child in this area 

was knocked over in Gloucester Road last week, fortunately 

they were not badly hurt. Please be vigilant. 

Please note that it is Sports Day for Early Years on Tuesday 

22nd May and Wednesday 23rd May for Year 1—Year 6. Please 

come along and support the children in what is always a fun 

and action packed morning! 

          Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

14.05.18 SATs Week  

22.05.18 EYFS Sports Day 

23.05.18 Year 1-6 Sports Day (am) 

25.05.18 School Mufti Day, raising funds                                                                    

  for new ICT equipment - £1 

25.05.18 School Nurse Drop In 1pm-3pm 

  Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18 

11.06.18 Reception Induction Evening 6pm-7pm 

14.06.18 EYFS Pirate Dad's Day  

18.06.18 World Cup Focus Week 

18.06.18 Nursery Induction Meeting 6pm-7pm 

27.06.18 - 29.06.18  Year 6 Kingswood Residential  

04.07.18 Lower School Production 2pm 

05.07.18 Lower School Production 2pm 

06.07.18 EYFS Trip to Weston Super Mare 

13.07.18 School Reports out to parents  

16.07.18 Open Evening  - . 3.00pm - 5.30pm 

18.07.18 EYFS Fun Day - information to follow 

19.07.18 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

20.07.18 Break Up at  3.15pm 

 

 

All monies raised will go to buy           

 new ICT equipment.  

                       Students of the Week -10.05.18 

John E, Jaxon H, Chloe A, Amelia W, Chelsey W, Maisha K,     

Ruby B, Xavier E. 

As we may now experience hotter weather: 

Please remember to apply sun cream to 

your child before school. 

Make sure you child has a hat/cap to wear 

and brings a water bottle.  

http://www.fontspace.com/fod/o-ne-sho

